
 

 

Notice 
 

26.11.2022 
 

This is to notify all the students of the college that the use of mobile 

phone in the class room is strictly prohibited while the teachers are 

present in the classroom. If anyone found using phone in the classroom 

strict disciplinary action will be taken against the offender. 
 

         

Dr. Nabanita Chakrabarti 

Principal 

Heramba Chandra College 


